
Good afternoon, Iain. Report for samples taken February 13, 2024. 

Apologies for the delay I have had some issues with our e-mail service provider. 

 

Attached your 3rd set of results for the river samples. 

Improved logistics meant the samples were delivered in time and the samples deviation assessment 

was met (N) meaning no deviations. 

 

Samples are very high in all the bacteria tested for.  

 

I have attached the bathing waters guidance, if you check the results against the values for inland 

water ways you will see how the river water compares with the bathing standards. 

 

At these levels we know that the water fails bathing water standard and would be deemed 

unsuitable for bathing in (read unsafe) 

 

 

If you wish to discuss further, you can contact me on my mobile number below. 


